
 

NFLS students never stop to amaze the world!!! 

 

 
 

As usual, the annual Art Festival arrived in mid-December, with much anticipation. Once again, 

the moment had arrived for each and every one of us to fully enjoy the marvelous performances 

displayed by our versatile students from the NFLS International Centre. 

 

PAL and Pre-IB students seemed to be fascinated 

by the world-famous, yet classical drama plays, 

due to the fact that this year, they selected 

‘Romeo and Juliet’ as well as ‘The Phantom of 

the Opera’ and undoubtedly, they earned the 

applause from the audience as a whole. 

 

AS and DP1 seniors’ presentation were expected 

to be more diversified for they revealed their 

interests mainly in the fields of music, dance and 

cartoon live show. AS-1 students creatively 

integrated iconic cartoon characters with brand 

new transcripts while AS-2 members combined 

Japanese music and stylish dance. Moreover, admittedly, DP1 seniors had to be regarded as 

imaginative as ever. DP1-1 organised their students to dress 

up in costumes and 

performed a 

wonderful and 

dramatic cartoon 

live show in front of 

us. With regard to 

the DP1-2 members, 

their act was set in 

the background of a 

advertising video 

with self-processed street scenes, scripts and of course, the 

soundtrack. 
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